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The Ringgold Haunted Depot is ready to scare, spook,
and entertain the community again in October, and
they're looking for volunteers for this year's event!
Volunteer roles include actors, ghost tour narrators, prop
builders, and trailer drivers. While this is an excellent
opportunity for Ringgold area students to earn volunteer
hours, organizers encourage ghouls and goblins of all ages
to apply. The Haunted Depot runs from 7 - 11 pm Friday
and Saturday for the last three weekends in October.
Volunteer applications are available at the link below!

www.nothinlikeringgold.com/event/ringgold-haunted-depot/

Time to Get Your Giggle On

The fourth and final Comedy Club of 2024 hits the
Ringgold Depot on August 23rd. The event, hosted by
the Ringgold Playhouse, features an opening stand-up
act followed by an hour and a half of improv that invites
the audience to join in on the jokes. Attendees are
encouraged to give input on what the comedians should
do and say next, making each Comedy Club a unique
experience. Though this is TRP's last batch of laughs this
year, they'll still be entertaining Ringgold with two more
productions, "The Library" in September and "Home for
the Holidays," a Holiday Cabaret, in December. Get your
tickets for the Comedy Club and learn more about TRP's
other upcoming shows at nothinlikeringgold.com.

Ghouls & Goblins Wanted!

Join TRP for a Night of Improv and Stand-Up!

Volunteer for The Ringgold Haunted Depot
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Every Sat. in August

August 6th

August 10th

August 23rd

September 2nd

September 7th

September 20-21st

September 19th-22nd

Rabbit Valley Farmers Market

National Night Out

Ringgold Depot Opry

Comedy Club

Labor Day: City Hall Closed

RVFM Tailgate Party

Fall Junk Market

TRP’s The Library

A Night of Community & Connection
On the first Tuesday in August, thousands of communities nationwide will gather to celebrate National Night
Out, an annual community-building campaign that promotes partnership between police and the communities
they serve. For Catoosa County, this is a night spent swimming, playing games, listening to music, and enjoying
good food together as a community. This year's National Night Out will be held at Gilbert-Stephenson Park on
August 6th from 5:30-8:30 pm and is free and open to the public. Attendees can stop by the Ringgold Police
Department booth to learn about the Department's services and resources, like the Police Cadet Program, which
allows those aged 14-21 to learn and experience what it's like to be in law enforcement. Ringgold Police Chief
Jennifer Jones encourages everyone to see what National Night Out is about by joining them on the 6th!

Our Upcoming  Events

Call Ringgold City Hall to join the Ringgold Police Cadets!

Visit nothinlikeringgold.com/events for more information


